
From: Police Crime Commissioner <Police.Crime.Commissioner@cheshire.pnn.police.uk> 
Sent: 24 April 2020 16:05
To: Police Crime Commissioner <Police.Crime.Commissioner@cheshire.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: Police & Crime Commissioner and Chief Constable Stakeholder Bulletin - 24 April 2020 
~[OFFICIAL]~ 

  

To all Parish and Town Councils in Cheshire 

Dear Clerk, 

Please find attached a stakeholder bulletin from David Keane, Police & Crime Commissioner for 
Cheshire, and Chief Constable Darren Martland, Cheshire Constabulary.  

The bulletin provides an update in relation to the role Cheshire Constabulary and the Office of the 
Police & Crime Commissioner is playing in helping to deal with the ongoing national emergency 
regarding the Coronavirus pandemic.  

Please may I request that you forward the stakeholder bulletin to your Parish/Town Councillors for 
information? 

Kind Regards, 

Matt  

Matt Walton | Senior Governance & Performance Officer 

Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner 

police.crime.commissioner@cheshire.pnn.police.uk | 01606 364000 

Stockton Heath Police Station | Grappenhall Road | Stockton Heath | Warrington | WA4 2AF 
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